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Dear

We refer to your official information request dated 8 November requesting the following:
This is a LGOIMA for any correspondence any councillors or staff have had with any MPs,
Ministers or central government officials relating to the fast-track itself, or relating to any fast-

track projects that fall in your area.

The information you have requested is attached:

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District Council

by return email to |goima@bdc.govt.nz.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at

pS://oullerd ) y ) JU
to-lgoima-requests/ with your personal information removed.
Kind regards

Simon Pickford | Chief Executive Officer
Email Simon.Pickfor

DDI 03 788 9650 | Email kirstin.mckee@bdc.govt.nz
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https://letstalk.bullerdc.govt.nz/draft-west-coast-regional-waste-management-and-minimisation-plan

